
August  15,  1962.

(,0p'!/

The Planning  Commlssion  rora  the  Clty  or Canby  met  in
regular  session  at  the  Clty-  Hall.  -Memj>ers  present  were  John
Burgess,  Jaan  Parsons@  Earl  Glp,e, Ralph  Hulbert  and ex-of:f'lcio'
members  Lee Cox and Lawrence  Housen,  with  'Ed Ellers  or the  - '
Bureau  of  Municipal  Research

Mr*  Cox suggested  tp the  comml$sion  that  a study  be made  of
'the  nre  z@ne regula  tlons  and  that  this  !lre  zone'be  outllre  d'
on' the  zot'xlng  map.

The WillNam  Garm{re  proposed  sub-dlvJ.s!on  was  consider'ed  brtefly

and  referred  back  to Mr.  Co% who will  !ristruct  'rJir*  GarmAre
on procediire.

On rnotlon  o-f' Earl  Glpe,  sr:ond  by Jean  Parsons  and carried,,  the
commission  recomm.ends to the City  Counc41 that  tt  forward  to ,
the  Bureau  of Municipal  Research  and Service  the  followlng

amounts  as a payment  schedule  for  'the  Urban  Planning  ProJect
P-282  $5QO*OQ  Irmned!ately;  $500.00'on  April  1,  1963;  and
$!4.00;00  on completion  ofathe  program.

There  be!ng  no further  business,  meeting  adjouraned  at lOx55 p*me

Respectfaily  submitted:

I)oroth;  '3'. Patterson, S (aC "-e taar7
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